
May 4, 1962 

To: Rabbi Norman Lamm 

From: M. I. F. 

The last issue of Mevasser impressed me with the following 
suggestions: 

1. A report of synagogue activities should be included. 

2. A report of meetings of the directors of the UOJCI, 
Women's Branch, Youth, etc. should also be included. 

3. There should be continuing reports of the educational 
program. 

In general, there is too little news about creative activities. 

MIF/1n 

cc: Dr. Samson R. Weiss 

 
—
—
,
 

—
-
_
 

C
c




